
Village of Cairo 

 

Meeting Minutes  10/15/2024 
 

MINUTES 

October 15, 2024 

 

Call to Order: 

The October 15, 2024, meeting of the Cairo Board of Directors was called to order by Clint Cross, 

Chairman of the Board, at 7:38 p.m. 

 

Roll Call: 

Clint Cross, Chairman of the Board; Vanessa Joseph, Vice Chairman; Megan Brumley, Trustee; Chris 

Zike, Trustee; Logan Avery, Trustee; Amanda Cox; Clerk 

 

Consent Agenda: 

-Approve the open Village Board Meeting Minutes of September 12, 2024. Motion was made by Megan 

Brumley to approve the minutes from the September 12, 2024 meeting. Vanessa Prather seconded the 

motion and the approval was voted unanimously by all present. 

 

Business: 

1. Old Equipment - The old equipment is going to be auctioned on purple wave. Clint Cross has 

been in contact with their representatives to get pictures and  

2. GPRS – The manholes that were not inspected during the mapping would cost an additional  

3. LMI Surveys – The board set the date for the meeting as 11/9/2024, from 12pm to 5pm. Several 

of the guests volunteered to help with items for the dinner. Chariton Valley donated funds for the 

meat. 

4. There were several guests present that had issues presented in a detailed list including: 

a. Dust preventative and trucks throwing dust because they are traveling too fast through the 

area. 

b. Linda Lane needs to be fixed before winter. 

c. Do not want a one way road. Needs to be wide enough to be two lane. 

d. There was a drain that was cut in the Prather field when water lines were being put in and 

now the water locks up on their ditches and cannot drain off. 

e. Not sure what benefit they would get from annexing into city limits. 

f. Trash truck cannot get through well in bad weather due to the roads.  

g. New sign for Rose Drive. 

5. Sid Conklin was present and said he was going to talk to the assessors office about the county 

roads. 

 

Adjournment: 

Clint Cross adjourned the meeting at 8:54 p.m., on a motion made by Chris Zike, seconded by Megan 

Brumley. All were unanimously in favor of adjourning the meeting. 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

Amanda Cox, Clerk 


